
SUPERVISORS OF FARIVIEW TOWNSHIP 

WORKSHOP MEETING 

Wednesday, June 28, 2023 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 

 

In response to a request from the Lake Shore Club District Association, the 
Fairview Township Board of Supervisors will be meeting with representatives of 
PennDOT to discuss potential pedestrian access improvements to the intersection 
of Route 5 and Hardscrabble Boulevard. Under consideration will be upgrades to 
the present facilities including, but not limited to, installation of Rectangular 
Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFB). Existing permits for the crosswalk/golf cart 
crossing as well as PennDOT regulations will be reviewed. Other expected 
attendees include representatives from Urban Engineers. 
 

 


